
Wednesday 10th April 2024 

Excellent attendance is really important. It supports 

children’s progress across the year, helps them 

learn new routines, ensures there are no gaps in 

their learning, maintains friendships and helps   

children thrive in school. That is why we aim for 

every child to have attendance above 96% to help 

them achieve in school. Each week the class with 

the highest attendance will win 15 minutes of special 

reward time.  

This week’s winners are 

RECEPTION—FINALLY! 

R 99% 

1 96% 

2 93% 

3 95% 

4 96% 

5 98% 

6 93% 

Everyday Counts 

Thank you, thank you, thank you.  

Our 'Grow £1' raised £4122 - WOW! 
 

Thank you all the children their parents / Carers 

and their families and friends for all their effort. 

 

We are now in the     

process of sorting staff 

badges to drive it and 

then we will be heading 

on many trips.   

Congratulations to Miss Gill our Reception 

teacher who got engaged over the Easter 

Holiday! 

OUR VALUE THIS TERM IS:  

SERVICE 
Please find a home school learning 

sheet attached.  

We are delighted to share with you the exciting 

news that Mrs Faith—our Year 5 teacher, is   

expecting her second child in 

September. We are looking      

forward to meeting her! 

Do you or someone you or 

someone you know have a 

little one that wants to start in 

our nursery in September? 

Get in touch to register now! 

Dates for Year 6 Parents 

Please be reminded that Year 

6’s SATs will be from Monday 

13th May to Friday 17th May. A 

breakfast will be served to the 

children every day that week 

from 8:40 am. 

Eid Mubarak to all our 

Muslim families.  

May Allah bless you 

and all your family.  

Welcome back into our 

Summer term… It was  

lovely to have so many   

happy smiley faces back in 

school on Monday.  

Parents are invited to join us for 
class worship on; 

Wednesday 17th April - Class 5 

Wednesday 15th May - Class 1 

Please ensure your child has a full PE kit 

in school. 

Thank you to all the parents who attended our 

wonderful Easter Service. We are extremely 

grateful for the support of our families who turn 

up in such numbers. Thank you to Mrs Clarke 

for planning & organising such a good service.  


